
 
Team Activiteiten Kastelenbuurt 

Nieuwsbrief 
November 2022 

 

 teamkastelenbuurt@gmail.com   @activiteitenkastelenbuurt 
     

 www.kastelenbuurt.nl   @activiteiten.kastelenbuurt 

 

 
 

December 10 – On the picture with… 
Santa Claus and his wife. 
 

Saturday 10 December is the day! 
 

Santa Claus comes to visit the 
Kastelenbuurt with his wife and there 
is the opportunity to take a picture 
with this Christmas couple. 
 

You will also have the option to receive 
the photo taken digitally. After the 
photo moment you will receive a 
number, you can pass this number on 
to us by e-mail: 
teamkastelenbuurt@gmail.com 
 

When:   Saturday 10th of december 
               2.00 PM till 4.00 PM 
 

Where:  Vreeburg 27 
 

 
 

Additional activity or event? 
 

Do you have an idea for an activity or 
are you missing an event in our 
neighbourhood? 
We are happy to take up the challenge 
with you to see the possibilities! 
 

Send a message using the contact 
details below or write down your idea 
and put it through the letterbox at 
Vreeburg 27. 
 

 
 

 
 

Newsletters in English 
 

For those new the Dutch language or 
who are still learning Dutch, this and 
former newsletter will be available in 
English on our website: 
 

➔ kastelenbuurt.nl/newsletter.html 
 

Or use the following steps: 
- Go to kastelenbuurt.nl 
- Press Nieuwsbrieven to open the    
  dropdown menu 
- Press Newsletters in English 
 

All newsletters since September 2022 
are available. 
 

 
 

Preliminary planning 2023 
 

April 2023 – Garden market 
June 2023 – Sports/Games Day 
October 2023 – Halloween 
 

After the turn of the year we will 
conduct another poll, before 
Halloween on the weekend or on 
October 31, 2023. 
 

Other activity ideas are still being 
worked out. You will hear more about 
this after the turn of the year! 
 

 
 

  
We wish you happy holidays and a happy new year! 

 



 

* Please note, that the above puzzle is made with Dutch words.  


